
 

 

Hi everyone, 

 

It's a very exciting time of year. I love the lead up to Christmas Day and all the great things we 

do at St Clement's. I hope you all enjoyed the snow earlier this week and I trust that you kept 

safe and warm. 
 

I would like to say a big well done to Reception for their nativity ‘Follow the Star’, they were 

fantastic! Even though they missed out on some rehearsal time, they all worked 

so hard and made me very proud! 

 

We have a lot on next week so make sure you check the newsletter carefully for 

dates and times. 
 

I hope you all have a fun and safe weekend.  
 

Miss Doal, Reception Teacher 

Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  15
th
 December 2017 Serving the local community in the name of Christ since 1859  

Head Teacher: Mr Ricketts 

Deputy Head Teacher: Miss Shryane 

Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs Nizamis 

Text service for absence:  07535 293094 

E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Website:  www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk 

Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS  Phone: 0121-464-4652 

School Blog  

Twitter and Instagram:  

@StClem_Nechells  

http://st-clements-church-of- 

england-academy.j2bloggy.com/ 

Please note: There are no afterschool clubs next week. 

  Reading  Writing  Mathematics  

Nursery Aiden San Eliora Yonatan Eliza Khan 

Rec 

Harry  

Baldwin 

Ayman  

Mustafa 

Ibrahim  

Adam 

Hanifa  

Khurshid 

Yusuf  

Farah 

S’Riyah  

Marshall 

Year 1 
Ellie-Rose  

Wickett 

Dominic  

Chen 

Armaan  

Zaid 

Safiyyah  

Humerah 

Aizah  

Ashraf 

Kayla  

San 

Year 2 
Ismael  

Ahmed 

Amarah  

Khurshid 

Adam  

Khan 

Ellis  

Critchley 

Muhammed  

Rahat 

Jenneh  

Sidibay 

Year 3 
Charlene 

Liao 

Isaiah 

Sheckler 

Dionne  

Birch-Hodgkins 

Kaif  

Sarfraz 

Muhammed  

Abdullah Minhas 

Zainab  

Gassama 

Year 4 
Ria 

Shafiq 

Adam  

Ibrahim 

Maheen  

Haroon 

Basil  

Gbreel 

Eghlls  

Haroun 

Mohammed  

Zain 

Year 5 

Eesaa 

Yasir 

Kiana  

Forde 

Jaleel  

Warrican 

Ruqayyah  

Mustafa 

Courtney  

Anderson 

Ryan  

Collins 

Year 6 
Emad  

Haroun 

Taija  

Dryden 

Zainulabideen 

 Imran 

Anaisa-Maya  

Wilson 

Shanir  

Maged 

Moussa  

Guihini 

Physical Education: Olivia Gomez (KS1) and Makayla Moyo (KS2) 

We would like to invite you, members of your family and friends, to join us at 
our end of term Awards Assembly where this term’s Shining Stars will be 

presented to children from Nursery to Year 6.  We will also be handing out last 

weeks Star Pupils for those that missed them because of the snow! 



 

 

 

 

 

Can you please ensure that you do not take videos or 

pictures during assemblies as this can result in safeguarding 

issues. We ask that that you wait till the end of the assembly 

to take your pictures and/or videos of your child. 

 

If you would like to discuss this matter further please see one 

of the schools Designated Senior Leads for Safeguarding (Mr 

Ricketts, Miss Akers or Mrs Nizamis).  

 

Thank you for your support in this matter. 

Safeguarding 

Taking Photos  

in School 

‘St Clement’s C of E Academy is a good school where the behaviour and safety of pupils are outstanding’ (Ofsted 2014)  

The Birmingham Diocesan Academies Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in  

England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ 

Lost Property Please can you check our lost property as we have a lot of uncollected coats.   

Please note any lost property left at the end of term will be donated to charity. 

On the last day of term  Friday 22nd  

December school will be closing at 12:30pm 
 

Children will have their lunch and can be collected from 12:15pm.   
 

You will need to go to the office to collect them. 

IMPORTANT - Please take note - IMPORTANT 
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Classes will hold their 

Christmas Parties on  

 

THURSDAY 21st 
 

Please check specific 

arrangements with 

your child’s class 

teacher. 

Christmas Fayre  TUESDAY 19th December 

EYFS/Key Stage 1:  

1:30pm - 2:15pm 

Key Stage 2: 

2:15pm - 3pm 

Don’t worry if you didn’t wear your 

Christmas jumper - We are having 

another Christmas Jumper Day next 

Tuesday 19th December. 

 

 

Please send  £1 if your child wears a Christmas Jumper  

and £2 if they wear their own, non-school uniform clothes 
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Our School Christmas 

Production is TUESDAY 19th 

December at 9:30am 

Monday 18th Dec 

11am - 11:30am 
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Nursery Christmas 

Songs for Parents 

will be held on 

Monday 18th Dec 

EYFS: 11:30 

KS1: 12:00 

KS2: 12:30 


